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3012661338
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adamcadwlader@gmail.com

Are you:

Against Topic

Comment

This bill remains ill-advised and is unconstitutional. Specifically, the revised Bill continues coverage of “a building
owned or operated by Charles County government or the board of Charles County Commissioners” without regard
to whether such building housed government employees. The 2nd amendment is clear “Shall Not Be infringed”. The
biggest issue from this bill is that you the commissioners are exempt? Really, so you can go through the same
process, same background checks, fingerprinting, have a legal MD W&C permit just like us and you make laws that
your exempt from?! I’m against this topic and it should never have been brought up as it’s against the will of the
people as shown with the amount of law abiding citizens of MD who have gotten their wear and carry permit since
Governor Hogan made MD a shall issue state in 2022.
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